
 

 
 

Request For Proposals 
 

For One Shelter  
 

Issue Date August 24, 2020 
 

Response Due Date, September 16, by 3:00 PM (EDST) 
 
 

 
 
 

                            SITE VISIT 
 
 
Greenville Utilities Commission is committed to the health and safety of our customers 
and employees. We are taking the spread of COVID-19 very seriously and continue to 
monitor the latest Local, State, and Federal guidance. Wear masks and practice social 
distancing. 
 
 
 
Site Visit: Thursday, September 10, 2020 at 10:00 am (EDST) 
 
Meet Cliff McGuffin at the Administration Building at the WWTP. The 
address is 240 Aqua Lane Greenville N.C., 27834. 
 
Cliff McGuffin 252-551-3385 office, 252-414-6588 cell. 
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